## **Pallamallawa Public School**

### Newsletter 15th December Week 10 Term 4

**Principal:** Ms Sharyn Pidgeon

Telephone: 02 67549 209 Mobile: 0448 498 346

Email: pallamalla-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Website: https://pallamalla-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Follow us on Facebook



# Calendar 2022

### DEC

Fri 16<sup>th</sup> Students last day of Term 4

Mon 19th - Tues 20th

Staff Professional Learnings

Days FEB '23

Wed 1st - Mon 6th

**Staff Professional Learnings** 

Days

Tues 7<sup>th</sup> Students return to School

Dear Parents and Caregivers

### Ms P's Update

Welcome to our last newsletter for 2022!

Last Friday we held our annual Presentation Day.

Students received their awards with pride and enthusiasm and our parents and carers were able to join us for these wonderful achievements.

Our incoming School Captains for 2023 are Leah Connors and Jake Hollands and School leaders are Sophie Sharkey and Nevaeh Shoobridge.

Congratulations to all student leaders. We look forward to their positive role modelling and leadership next year.

I wish to personally thank each and every one of our students, every family, every carer and every community member and P & C who have supported not only PPS but their child/ren through another year. I am so proud to be the Principal of such a great school and I thank all of our teaching and non-teaching staff across the school for their commitment and dedication to ensure that every student is known, valued and cared for.

Wishing everyone a Merry Christmas, happy new year and have a safe and fun summer break!

Sharyn Pidgeon | Principal

# Presentation Day

Congratulations to all Pally Students - you have all shown immense growth and improvement throughout the year and Presentation Day is a celebration of all your successes both in and out of the classroom.

Well done to all of our award recipients, we are so proud of your achievements.

We would like to thank our special guests - Mr Mills, Katreana and Taylah for presenting special awards and to all our families who attended. A big thank you also goes out to our P & C for providing a delicious morning tea and BBQ lunch for everyone.















## The Crossing Theatre - Movie Day

Students had all been involved in a discussion and they had decided that the money raised from the Pally Bush Markets sales of Pally Peels and Suds items, will go towards a visit to the Crossing Theatre in Narrabri on Wednesday, to see the movie Little Monsters (Animated Film). This included popcorn and a drink. Students had an awesome day and there was lots of excited talk on the bus on the way home about the movie. Ms P said all students behaved in an exceptional manner. Well Done!

### Green Valley Farm Excursion

Students, staff, siblings and some parents will be going on a wonderful end of year excursion to Green Valley Farm, near Tingha, on Friday. Everyone is looking forward to a tour of the Museum, an Animal walkabout visiting, monkeys, kangaroos, emus, a 5 legged cow, wombats and so much more.

Students will have a session on the water slide and fun in the pool. The huge jumping pillow, climbing nets and mini putt, putt golf will be available for all to enjoy.



Staff and students would like to wish you all a relaxing and restful holiday. Stay safe and well everyone.

Students return to school on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> February 2023.